TOWN OF HORTONIA OUTAGAMIE COUNTY, WISCONSIN

Town of Hortonia Plan Commission workshop/Holiday Social Whistler's Knoll (W9595 County Road JJ, Hortonville)

Dec 6, 2023, at 5:30 p.m.

An informal workshop was held by the members of the Planning Commission to meet potential new member Ben Hamblin and to update a list of items that should be worked on in 2024. In attendance- John Weisner, Craig Cwiklowski, Jules Zuehlsdorf, and Tom Boettcher. The Clerk made it clear before starting the meeting that no official decisions could be made, or current applications could be talked about as they were not specifically noticed prior to the meeting. The meeting was set up to let the members get to know each other and to look at the calendar to see what would work for meeting dates. Ben Hamblin talked about his experience and said he would like to be a part of the planning commission. The Clerk laid out an overview of what the next year would look like. The PC members said it would be good to be able to schedule a quarterly workshop like this to be able to reevaluate priorities of the PC and what needed to be done.

2024 date of January 10th and January 24th were set up for the first meeting dates of 2024. The Clerk will check with the Town attorney and Zoning Administrator Sanders to determine available dates. She will also be supplying iPads and formal email addresses to the members of the PC so that all town business can be separate from personal emails and equipment.

A brief social hour was held following the workshop.